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Secondary Principal Board Report 

8-16-18 

Estimated student enrollment (These numbers may not be exact) 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 Total 

 M  36 38 37 29 41 36 35 252 

 F  40 33 46 41 40 25 33 258 

Totals 76 71 83 70 81 61 68 510 

 

We are staffed for 495 and we are within our range reguardless of final 

numbers.  All of these numbers will continue to be fluid.  

 

Pledge Allegiance 

Jack Hogstad will lead us in reciting the Pledge Allegiance on Mondays just 

as first hour starts.  He plans to go into the Marines.  

 

School Leadership Team: 

Below is the agenda from our first Leadership Team meeting with Susan Burris and Mary 

Janatscheck:   

 

LEADERSHIP TEAM MEETING - August 22, 2018 

8:00 Introductions 

8:15 Sinek Golden Circle Why, How then What/Managing Complex Change 

8:45 Local Why? 

9:00-9:30 Vision 

9:30 Break (10 minutes) 

9:40 Recap of clusters 

10:00 Recap and Refresh: Addressing skills to implement (ELO’s, Learning 

Target, Assessments) Focus on Quarter I (Walk Through for quarter II) (On-going) 

10:10-10:20 Incentives 



 

 

Local Reason why you do things why we do things… 

10:20-10:45 Brainstorm resources  

10:45 Break (10 Minutes) 

10:55 Action Plan for August 29 and 2018-2019 action plan 

11:10-11:30 Schedule Leadership Meetings for the year  

11:30-12 Wrap up, Thank you’s, and Questions 

  

NRHEG 8/29 Back to School Inservice Morning Session by Susan Burris and 
Dave Bunn  
 

8:00-8:15  Introductions (Ice Breaker)  (Check up) 

 

8:15-8:30  Assign to groups repeat ice breaker  

 

8:30-9:00  Share Feedback from The End of Year gathering last June  

(Successes & Challenges from Learning Targets in the Classroom Document)  

Follow- Up this Summer:  Leadership Team chosen!   

Introduction of Leadership Team established Here they are!   

They play an important piece in developing How and the What we do moving 

forward (Dave)   

 

9:00-9:45  Another follow-up was to contact Susan Burris and Mary Jenatscheck 

Susan and Mary Introduce Themselves  

Framing the Day:   

● Explanation of Sinek Golden Circle (TEDTalk), Starting with WHY? Then  

HOW and WHAT 

● Managing Complex Change Matrix Hand-out & Explanation  

● Table Discussion>Whole Group Discussion  - How does it fit your 

situation?  

 

9:45-10:00  BREAK: Check Technology if needed 

 

10:00-10:15  VISION  (Share)/Feedback Activity (Table talk- Feedback) (Post its) (Dave) 

 

10:15-10:20  SKILLS have been building over the past two years, now is a chance to apply it 

 

  INCENTIVES- See Below  

Local Reason Why you do things…….. (Incentives)  

Aligned to Strategic Plan and WBWF 

Increase student learning tied to Standards Based Learning 

Accountability Data Shifts 

Better experience for students 
10:20   Table Talk:  What do they see as INCENTIVES? Large Group Share Out  



 

 

 

10:20-10:30  RESOURCES: Brainstormed by Admin, reviewed & discussed with the 

Leadership Team - Are there others?  

 

10:30-11:00  ACTION PLAN:  Go over action plan developed by the Leadership Team on 8/22  

 

11:00-11:30  Table talk and large group discussion of the plan - Question and Answers too  

 

11:30-12  Wrap up, Thank you’s, and Next Steps  (Dave, Susan & Mary) 

 

NEXT STEPS:  Professional Development this afternoon!  Please return at 1:00 

to get started on your ACTION PLAN.  
THANK YOU!!  

 

Secondary School Pictures: 

Were on September 6, 2018 with Brant Hemingway Photography and Video. 

 

Open House: 

Open House occured for grades 7-12 on Wednesday, August 29th from 4-8 p.m.  6th 

Grade Orientation was that night from 6:30 to 8:00.  We had a great turnout for both the 

Open House and the 6th Grade Orientation. 

 

From Mr. Fuchs: 

“My first day was great at NRHEG!  This was due to the warm welcoming by Mr. Bunn 

and the students of the school district.  Thank you!  I am looking forward to the rest of this 

year.  

Mr.Fuchs” 

 

From Mr. Otstot: 

“The marching band performed at the 100th Anniversary National American Legion 

convention on August 26th. They did a fantastic job representing our communities at this 

event.” 

 

From Mr. Domeier: 

“Our 13U baseball team was recognized by Youth 1st for outstanding sportsmanship this 

summer. There was a ceremony at the Steele County Fair, and the boys received free 

tickets to a Twins game, where they got to participate in a pre-game parade on Target 

Field. This group of young men exhibited Panther Pride well this summer!” 

 

From Mr. Sorum: 

“Five members of the NRHEG Clay Target team took part in the first ever USA Clay Target 

National Championship.  Chancellor Olson, Aaron Olson, Evan Dobberstein, Alex 



 

 

Dobberstein, and Caden Beauvais finished 10th out of 175 teams from 19 states.  In the 

process, Chancellor, Evan, and Caden each tied the school record during this event with 

scores of 98 out of 100 targets broken.” 

 

“The gardens are exceeding last year's production and the Ag Ed department, with the 

help of 2 grants, now has 3 hydroponic towers that will be used to grow herbs and leafy 

vegetables over the winter months.” 

 

From Mrs. Bently: 

“The drama club will begin its meetings on Thursday, and there is already great interest 

from past members for the activities and events. 

 

Two students stepped forward during the summer offering to work as student editors of 

the Panther Press student newspaper. The first published issue is tentatively set for the 

first week in October. 

 

The senior class is off to a good start with its many events and activities, with a system in 

place to have the class flowers, class colors, and class motto selected within the next few 

weeks. Seniors have also been giving thought to their preferred design for a class shirt.” 

 

From Mrs. Eder: 

“The REACH room is off to a great start working with 45 high school students and 18 

middle school students.” 


